
13 December 2021 

 

 

 

 Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Following yesterday’s government announcement regarding the spread of the new Coronavirus variant I 

would like to remind students of the importance of wearing face coverings in large communal areas 

around school. These areas include corridors, The Performance Suite and The Refectory area. By doing 

so, this helps to limit the spread of the Coronavirus and helps to keep everyone healthy in the run up to 

Christmas. 

Many thanks for your support in our efforts to reduce the spread of Covid at this time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr J de Rijk 

Head of School 

 

 


